
              

Australia Awards in Africa  
Call for Scholarship Applications -  

Short Course Awards 2013 
 

An investment in the development of African men and women 
is an investment in the future of the continent   

 

The Australian Government is committed to developing capacity and leadership skills 
in Africa. Over the past three years, the number of Australia Awards in Africa has 
increased ten-fold to a total of 1,000 scholarships annually. One-quarter of all 
Australian Government development scholarships are now directed to Africa.  
 
 
Applications are now invited from African nationals from eligible countries for 
Short Course Awards in 2013 
 
Up to four hundred scholarships are being offered for Short Course Awards in 
Australia for 2013 
 
Australia Awards are offered in sectors prioritized by partner African Governments in 
areas where Australia has a reputation for world-class expertise and experience.  
 
 

 

Please visit our Australia Awards in Africa website for details about 
eligibility for professionals from your country: 
                                                                                                                                                                                           

Applications for Short Course awards opened on 1 September 2012 and the 
deadline for submission of applications for is 30 November 2012 
 

www.adsafrica.com.au 


